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Town of Stow Planning Board 
May Minutes Unofficial Until Approved 
September 13, 2021 
 
Present: J. Luongo, M. Peterson, C. Garland, Alternate C. Butters, 
 
Absent: R. Flint Alternate, Anthony Higgins, Jean Blake 
 
September 13, 2021, Meeting 5.57PM 
 
This is a follow up from last meeting minutes. 
 
1 – Town survey that was sent out to the town residents. As of this meeting 65 have 
       been returned out of 120 that were mailed and 6 returned for wrong addresses. 
2 – Resident on union hill with tiny home was issued a permit for the tiny home but need to follow up on  
       Septic With Ronald McAllister Jim Luongo to follow up 
3 – Discussion on penalties/Fines for ordinance violations within the town Carrie to see what other 
       surrounding towns are doing will follow up next meeting.    
4 – Peter Quesada Has applied for a permit on the solar panel installation on his property.     
5 – End 
 
New discussions: 
 
1 – House located across from the town office needs building permit updated for the structure being  
       Built the original permit is for a shed. Jim Luongo to follow up with Ronald McAllister. 
2 – Catherine Bloom needs a building permit for the garage, Jim Luongo to follow up with 
       Ronald McAllister. 
  
Agreed on next meeting Date 10/18/2021 
      
       
 
 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned 6:25 PM 
 
Respectfully Submitted  
James Luongo Chairman 


